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Resolution 
Catfish

A flood of Asian imports of inferior fish products have translated into a lack of consumer confidence in the quality controls for food safety.   The impact has resulted in the loss of thousands of jobs and millions of dollars of investment in the Mississippi Delta.  Without continued priority focused on the economic stability of the U.S. farm-raised catfish industry, this major employer and economic force in the Mississippi Delta will face long-term and serious challenges.

Further, Delta Council finds it negligent and without sufficient accountability for the Administration to cause any further delay in implementation of the Congressional intent for USDA to inspect all domestic and imported catfish products.   USDA-FSIS should elevate the number of shipment inspections at this time and not delay the full and complete adoption of equivalency standards for all imported catfish at the time an equivalency determination has been established.

Delta Council urges USDA to commence with food safety inspection.
Resolution
Introduction of Vaccine


Delta Council is aware of the extraordinary work of the disease research and extension team of the Thad Cochran National Warmwater Aquaculture Center and applauds the team for the development of a vaccine which holds promise for the effective treatment of possibly the most costly disease in modern catfish production.  Delta Council encourages USDA and the Delta Research and Extension Center-MSU to work actively to commercialize the vaccine in a way which proves most economical, effective, and ensures the availability as soon as practicable.
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